
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

September 25, 2006 

MINUTES 

 

The monthly meeting of the Camp Springs Initiative was held September 25, 

2006 at St. Joseph’s Church.  Attending were:  Ed Schumann, Anna Zinkhon, 

Mike Enzweiler, Peter Enzweiler, Nancy Enzweiler, Steve Reichert, Lonnie 

Enzweiler, Carolyn Allender, Paul Schaeffer, Cory Wagner, and Debbie 

Buckley. 

 

Carolyn welcomed the group.  The Minutes were read and corrections were 

made and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  After disbursements for the parade float, solar lights, 

and the creek clean-up, the new balance is $1497.44.  Steve motioned to 

approve the report; Anna gave the second. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Brochures:  Nothing new. 

 

Signs:  Anna and crew will get rocks for the flower beds on October 7.   

 

Stonehouse Trail:  Nothing new. 

 

Historic Homes:  All stone houses are now on the contact list.  A letter will 

be going out to property owners. 

 

Comprehensive Plan:  A meeting will be held October 10 at the Alexandria 

Courthouse.  Camp Springs members are needed to attend. 

 

Camp Springs Day:  A suggestion was made to ask Missy Jo Hollinsworth to 

allow the Camp Springs Day celebration at her stables.  Many details were 

discussed.  Another meeting will be held in two weeks to make final 

arrangements. 

 

Old Business:  Creek clean-up bags are still in roadway on Owl Creek and 

Eight Mile.  Debbie has contacted the Mike Madden several times.  Carolyn 

has also contacted him.  We will make another call. 

 



New Business:  Mike is interested in painting the Camp Springs logo on a barn 

on Four Mile Road.  Debbie made the motion to approve; Anna second.  Mike 

will look for donations to cover the cost.  The sign will be 8’ x 8’. 

 

Fundraising:  Paul suggested sponsor letters to local businesses.  It was also 

suggested that a separate committee for fundraising be set up. 

 

The next meeting of the Camp Springs Day committee will be October 9 at 

7:00 p.m.  

 

The next meeting of the Camp Springs Initiative will be October 23 at 7:00 

at St. Joseph’s Church. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Debbie Buckley 

Secretary 

 
 


